"The outcome of the INF negotiations has reaffirmed the
validity of NATO's Nhecember, 12979, "double-track" decision. It
underlines the important role Alliance unity and solidarity
have played throughout. The difficult decisions taken over the
past 8 years on the issue of INF have had a direct bearing on
the successful outcome of these negotiations. Canada is
satisfied with the results and looks forward with anticipation
to similarly successful conclusions to other arms control
negotiations currently underway”.




